
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/3/2017 10:49:08 AM
Subject: FW: Raise - Paycheck discrepancy

 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Washington, Cheryl [mailto:cwashington@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 03, 2017 10:38 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Raise - Paycheck discrepancy
 
Hey, it is likely that she got another check. Her next check will be direct deposited.
 
Lily is going to check the mail.
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2017 8:47 AM
 
To: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Raise - Paycheck discrepancy
 
Also just talked to Tori Beth and hers was not direct deposited and her rent is due.
 
Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent from iPhone
 

On Mon, Jul 3, 2017 at 8:09 AM -0400, "Washington, Cheryl" <cwashington@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Morning!
 
I look at it and get with Ruchelle.
 
Thanks.
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Saturday, July 1, 2017 7:03 AM
 
To: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>; Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Raise - Paycheck discrepancy
 
Good Morning,
 
My account did not show the correct amount this morning and I've checked the pay statement on SCEIS and 
it also does not reflect the correct amount that would include my raise. Thank you for your help resolving 
this.
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Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent from iPhone


